
VOLUNTEERING IN WSP

POST-CORONAVIRUS

Volunteer activity is now permitted in Washington Square Park

as long as volunteers adhere to the following guidelines.

Stay home if you are sick or showing symptoms
(e.g., running a fever, coughing, experiencing loss
of taste or smell, or other COVID-19 symptoms)

 Maintain 6-feet of distance between yourself and
other volunteers/staff

Wash hands & clean surfaces frequently

Face coverings are required at all times

We strongly encourage those who do not live
within walking distance of the Park to refrain
from taking public transportation just to
volunteer

 

 

 

 

Please read this list carefully, and if you have not

already submitted a Volunteer Waiver for 2020, do so

now. We must have an up-to-date waiver on file for

you to volunteer in the Park.


